
 

This is a request from Gifu Prefecture. 

We will be entering the year-end/New Year holiday period, a time when 

the flow of people will be very active. 

Therefore, we would like to ask you, including those who have already 

been fully vaccinated, to continue to take basic measures to prevent 

infection (wearing masks, washing hands, avoiding three Cs, frequent 

ventilation, and cancelling your activities when you are not feeling 

well). 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


